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September 6, 1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regf.on III Licensing Staff
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

To Whom it May Concern:

RE: Control Number 77294
Renewal of Materials License 24-01113-23
Monsanto Company / Environmental Health Laboratory

We are in receipt of the letter dated August 29 from
Ms. Glenda Jackson informing us that an additional $340 is
needed prior to issuing our renewal application (copy
e'1 clos e d) .

A check will be processed as soon as possible and forwarded
directly to Cheryl Phillips under separate cover. Because
the expiration date of our current license was August 31,
1984, please inform us of our current status while this
processing is completed.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

|.) fl|J4 -

REce VEDDavid Velas u z
Radiat on Safe y Officer
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cc: C. Phillips/ Washington D.C.
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